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7. Re: Unsightly Premises 
7092 Droadway and 3704, 3724., ·3734 and 3736 Albert Street 
(Item 1, Report No. 14, Meeting February 28, 1972) 

Council on February 28, 1972, received an interim report 
concerning .unsightly premises on the subject pro·perties. 
The Chief ~ublic Health Inspector has completed his in­
vestigation and ~eports as follows: 

1. The partially burned out dwelling and the 
barn out-building at 7092 Broadway have 
been demolished and the property cleaned 
of debris. 

2. The vacant buildings at the Albert Street 
locations have been brought into conformity 
with the Unsightly Premises By-Law. 

The files on both matters.are now c~osed. 

This is for the information of Council. 




